Welcome Events Order of Worship

Guests 7
une
We are pleased you are here today. Please May 29, 201 1

stop by the Welcome Center in the Atrium

or the Information Desk at the back of the 3 "

Auditorium to receive a gift bag and Internet Groups During these songs please prepare for worship by turning off
information about the Sunday cell phones, taking children to the restroom, etc.
church. June 5™

CHRIST
Preparing Our Hearts for Worship

Shout Hallelujah SH 47

We hope you will Here I Am to Worship SH 22
worship with us again
S001. Prayer

Weekly Isaiah 12:1-4

Schedule

Sunday Morning I To GOd be the Glory 4
| Bible classes 2.00AM. || R We Praise Thee O God 2
| Worship Assembly 10:00 A.M. B |
During Worship Assembly | 3
Attended nursery, Kid Zone (K-4thy* His Grace Reaches Me 113
Pre-School Station (2-4) X
. The Lord’s Supper
Sumin Kok Contribution
LIFE GROUPS
In homes city-wide
I Love to Tell the Story 659
At the building
Adult Bible Cl 5:00-5:45 PM.
Chil:dmr:'sccla:::s 5:30-7:30 PM. Message i Larry Suttle
Youth Groups 5:30-7:30 PM. ,
Shepherd’s Prayer — Ted Paddack
‘Wednesday
Ladies Bible Class 10:00 A.M

Ring Out the Message 622

Full Cup Café 5:45-6:45 PM.
Classes for all ages 7:00-7:45 PM.

Friday Ready to become a Christian?
Morning Glories 9:30 AM.* Counting Peaple Because

* Not meeting during the summer months People Count Become a member of the 10th & Broad church?

Have a special need for prayer?

May22, 2011
g L2 M Eencidlear $44.25 If so, after the service go through the front right doors of the
SO Contribution $9.872.41 Auditorium where pastors and ministers are waiting
Weekly Needs 513,400.88 .
CHURCH OF CHRIST to assist you in the Alcove.

Attendance
Bible Class 209

1319 Tenth Street

Wichita Falls, Texas 76301 Worship 325 .
e x M e Yoad,
7232731 (Office) Fiaa B aa¥ Crilivss)
322-8005 (Family News Line) Commitment $135,921.50 CHURCH OF CHRIST

Given to Date $74,358.00
Given this Week $965.00

www.tenthandbroad.org www.tenthandbroad.org



Kid Zone

Kid Zone, our children’s church, has
ended for this school year. We will resume
in September with a brand new program.

Be looking this summer for ways you can

be involved with next year’s teams, HAND\“HAND
Summer Quarter

Greg is looking for teachers for our Summer kids classes. If you can lead a

class, please sign up on the Summer class board in the Atrium. If we don’t
teach out own, we’ll never reach any others.

Sunday Nights this Summer

Sunday nights this summer the children’s ministry will be hosting an
exciting, Bible adventure for kids preschool through the 4 Grades in the
Family Life Center. You can expect fun songs, wild crafts, zany characters,
and fun puppet shows as we meet people from the Bible and see what God
has taught them. People with interests in drama, puppets, props/costumes,
audio/video and arts & craft are just the people we need for our summer
team. If you would like to be involved you can find more information at
www,tnbkids.org or contact Greg Stanford. Team members must be entering
the 5* Grade or older.

| Sunday Nights

| There will be no Children’s programs on Sunday nights until June 12% We
| have our church picnic, Memorial Day weekend and Internet Groups the next
three Sunday nights. We'll start back with our Sunday Night Summer Bible
Adventure.

Planning Ahead: Preteen Summer Camp
Our 4*-6" Grade Summer camp dates are June 19-24, 2011. Greg has

applications outside his office.

www.tnbkids.org

There will be no Sunday evening activity tonight due to the Memorial
Day holiday. Enjoy this time with your family.

Thanks to all who contributed to the youth mission team through our
meal on Wednesday night! We will use those funds on our trip through
Wichita, KS & Chicago, IL in July.

Mission Trip You must let Allen know by today if you would like to
participate in our mission trip in July. A/l participants must pay their $150
Jee to Allen by Sunday, June 12%.

Zenith & Cornerstone The
early bird deadline is passed,
but you still have time to sign
up! Get your form and your
money (now $220) to Allen to
reserve your spot. Do not send
your form in to camp — turn
it in to Allen. Make all checks
payable to 10" & Broad.

News and Notes

Internet Groups will meet next Sunday night on June 5",
Your host family will be contacting you soon to let you
know the details of when and where you will be meeting!

New Entry Code There is now a new code to enter the
church building. All adult members are welcome to have
this number, so call Janet in the church office if you want
the new code.

Missionary Update During the Ist week of May in
Burkina Faso ... one church was started with 45 baptisms
after 4 months of teaching by a Dagara evangelist. Another
church was boosted by 20 baptisms, and then a third church
was started with 140 baptisms after 5 months of teaching by
evangelists sent out by two other villages.

Worship Teams If you enjoy singing Ken would love

to talk to you about being on a worship team. We’ll be
meeting on Wednesday nights this summer at 7:00 to
practice together. Come join us and see if this is a ministry
you would like to participate in.

Texhoma Christian Care Center May is Tenth and
Broad’s month to lead services at TCCC at 2:00 on Sunday
afternoons. Your attendance or help would be greatly
appreciated. See Arnold Brake for any questions.

Serving Communion Tenth and Broad uses men on a
voluntary basis to serve communion each Sunday morning.
If you wish to serve, please take a place at the front or back

of the auditorium during the song prior to the Lord’s Supper.

Family News Line If you wish to receive the Family News
Line, a daily email update on the Tenth and Broad family,
please submit your email address to Elmer Johnson or the
office.

Adult Bible Classes — Summer - May 15-September 4
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Mustangs for Christ Campus Ministry

Dear Church Family,

Thank you so much for your generosity and
support on behalf of my summer internship.
I will be working with the homeless through
the Sevens ministry in Colorado, and with
Zenith at OCU. As always, the Lord has
provided in abundance through you, as I was
given even more than what [ estimated as my
basic needs. It is rare that I am speechless,
but your love has left me that way. Please
pray for the Sevens Ministry as we show love
to those who are in need.

Thank you, again, Tanner Colley

SUMMER SCHEDULE:

* Sunday Morning Bible class: 9:00
* Sunday Night Small Group: 6:00
* Wednesday Fellowship: 8:30 pm

Our Mission/
QOur Vision

"The Tenth and Broad Church of Christ is
committed to drawing people to an
authentic relationship with Christ so that
all may experience and share His love.

QOur mission will be achieved as we expect and

equip Christians to share in worship, learning,
relationships, ministry and evangelism.

Full Cup Cafe

will resume in September.
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